
WBCCC Meeting Minutes 
Thursday 13th August 2015 

Three Sisters 
 
Present: Denis Marsden, Darren Rogers, Paul Boffey, Margaret Green, Phil Brown, Alan 
Clarke, Mark Holland, Roy Unsworth, Jim Taylor, Harold Hampson, Doreen Pukitis, Len 
Winnard, John Bower, Jean Clemence. 
 
Apologies: Eileen Holland, Louise Medlicott, Gordon Medlicott, Enid Pomfret, Joyce 
Southern, Ray Southern, Anne Griffiths, John Sills, Fran Gough, Andy Roberts, Eileen Ansell, 
Martin Ansell. 
 
Minutes from previous meeting 
Matters arising  
 
WBCCC Ride on a Tuesday from Three Sisters has proven to be quite popular with quite a 
few new members joining because of it. The Active Living rides are still going ahead as 
required, some weeks however there has only been call for the WBCCC ride! 
 
Gearing Up progression rides on hold until next year. We will re-visit this idea of having a ride 
from Simon’s workshop in the next meetings. 
 
Ride Calendar 
 
Ride calendar up to December has now been sorted. Ride details will be available on the 
website very soon. A few new routes have been included along with a few ‘old favourites’. 
 
John Bower is doing a new route around Lymm on Monday 24th August 
 
Please let Jim/Paul know if you have any new rides that you would like to see on the 
calendar. 
 
Club Promotion 
 
There was a good and lively discussion around the potential of our WBCCC Facebook page. 
Paul Boffey highlighted that other groups use their Facebook page more actively and add 
comments etc that prompt follow up comments resulting in a very attractive and interesting 
page. Similar use by WBCCC would allow more people to see and become aware of 
WBCCC, hopefully resulting in the recruitment of new members. All agreed to try and look at 
Facebook more and add comments where appropriate to generate more discussion.  
 
DR to promote WBCCC via Active Living Facebook page as it has over 2000 followers. 
 
 
Website 
 
Website domain name is up for renewal-All agreed that we should keep the same address as 
it is on all promotion and has decent traffic already. 
 



 
 
 
Camera 
 
A new cycle handlebar camera has been purchased from the ‘Bithell’s’ sponsorship money of 
£200. The camera can be used to capture footage on the rides and used to promote the club 
via video edit. 
 
Bikers Breakfast 
 
Simon Dale has invited WBCCC members to a ‘bikers breakfast’ on Thursday 3rd September 
7-9.30am. There will be promotions and a free breakfast also! 
 
Future Meetings 
 
All present agreed that meeting every 3 months will be suffice. Next meeting is the AGM. 
 
Any other business 
 
None 
 
 
 

Next meeting- AGM 
 

Monday 2nd November  1pm Venue: TBC 
 


